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Dear Dr. Efraim Zuroff,

Thank you for your letter of 28 May 2008 regarding the progress of the Danish in-
vestigation and current status of the case concerning extradition of the German na-
tional Sgren Kam for criminal prosecution in Denmark.

As mentioned in my letter of 20 February 2007 to you, [ have forwarded your letter
of 7 February 2007 and the enclosed material to the Copenhagen Police, in order for
the Copenhagen Police to consider, if there according to Danish law is basis for a
criminal case'

I can mform you 9&: after Havmg eompleted tﬁe mVCStlgaﬁOlliQf the case the Copen—
hagen Police has submitted the case to the Regn{nal Prosecutor for Copenhagen and
Bornholm who has the competence to decide whether there is basis for a criminal

case.

Finally, I thank you for your kind offer to come to Copenhagen. However I do not
think a personal meeting would bring the Danish investigation further at this stage.

Yours sincerely,

f.ene Espersen

Slotsholmsgade 10
1216 Kebenhavn K.
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